
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:35:12 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 11:44 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Allison Green

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hello! Thank you for taking time to read this comment. I am writing in opposition of the latest proposal for
increased energy hikes. The latest hikes further push energy costs higher in a time when small increases make large
impacts to the lives and affordability of everyday people. Please consider holding the rates at the current rate for
longer. Thank you, Allison

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




